
From: Sean Fogarty  
Sent: Friday, 12 April 2019 4:59 PM 
To: auDA Policy Review 
Subject: Submission  
  
I am against the auDA PRP Panel's recommendations except for the FREE COR improvement 
which should happen immediately. 
 
I will lodge a more formal extended submission. 
 
Please note all of my previous correspondence and feedback and take it as being 
submissions I wish the Board to be provided. 
 
I concur with the ICA Submission and all of their concerns. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Sean Fogarty 
 
Sean 
 


